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Augustana
HOSF TAL AND
HEALTH CARE CENTER

May 22, 1991
411 WEST OICKENS AVENUE
CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614
312 975 5000

Mr. D. G. Wiedeman, Acting Chief
Materials Radiation Protection

Section I
c/o U. S. Nuclear Regulator) Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Poad
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

This letter is written in regards to your letter of May 13, 1981
detailing a Notice of Violation for our License 12-00710-02. The
specific citation was that of our Nuclear Medicine Department per-
sonnel r.ot surveying upon receipt packages containing byproduct
ma terial . .

Effective May 4,1981, we took corrective action which should
avoid future concompliance with this item. Henceforth from the
above date, we have and will continue to keep a logbook detailing
material received, date recieved, technologist accepting material ~

and results of leakage testing. This inform.ntion will be readily
ava[lable for future inspections.

I hereby do afElrm the above is %:ue, May 22, 1991.

Sincerely ,
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' John H. Reising
Vice Presient
Medical Afit: irs
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cc: J. Desarcro
T. Pa tel

K. Roman
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